
NOTICE  

TOWN OF SPRINGDALE 

TEST OF ELECTION MACHINES 

 

The Town of Springdale shall conduct a test of the election machines on Friday, March 31, 2023 

at 4:00 PM. The test will be conducted at Town Hall (2379 Town Hall Road, Mt. Horeb, 53572) 

and will be open to the public. Town Hall is Springdale’s only polling location and is accessible 

to voters with disabilities.  

Please call (608) 437-6230 or email adminclerk@springdalewi.gov with any questions. 

 

Post: 2/27/2023 at Town Hall and springdalewi.gov; Mt. Horeb Mail notified 2/27. Jackie Arthur, 

Administrator/Clerk 

 

 


